
 

 

 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Graduate Studies Committee 
 
DATE: February 23, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Recommending to approve name change for PhD in Pharmaceutical Sciences 
 
 
On February 23, 2020, the Graduate Studies Committee voted asynchronously to 
recommend the approval of the renaming of the PhD in Pharmaceutical Sciences. The 
proposal is to change the program and degree name to PhD in Pharmaceutical Sciences and 
Molecular Medicine. The proposed name has the support of other colleges and 
departments. See attached exhibits, “046 Rename PhD Pharm Sciences” and “046 PharmD 
rename Recd 20-03-2020.” 
 
Please add these to the Faculty Senate agenda as an information item. 
 


































